
   Service of Worship 
Nineteenth Sunday after Pentecost October 11, 2020 
WORSHIP THROUGH PRAISE 
 Musical Prelude/Lighting of Candles 
 Announcements 
*Striking of the Hour 
*Responsive Call to Worship 

Pastor:  To You, O Lord, we lift up our souls.  O God, in you we trust. 
People: Your steadfast love, O Lord, is before our eyes.  And we walk in your 
faithfulness. 

*Invocation and Lord’s Prayer 
*Hymn of Praise     All Hail the Power of Jesus’ Name  
  Children’s Story Time 
     
WORSHIP THROUGH MEDITATION 
*Hymn of Preparation                                 At the Cross 

*Responsive Reading                           One Great Hour of Sharing  
*Gloria Patri   
  Morning Prayer 
  Choral Response 
 
WORSHIP THROUGH STEWARDSHIP 
 Offertory   
 
WORSHIP THROUGH PROCLAMATION 
 Special Music          Karen Huey and Debbie White                                                                                                              
 Scripture Reading                                                                                                      Judges 6:12-16                                      
 Sermon                                           What God Can Do With Just a Few                 Rev. Thompson 
  
   
WORSHIP THROUGH DEDICATION 
*Hymn of Invitation                                Where He Leads Me  
*Benediction 
*Choral Response 
*Chiming of the Trinity 
*Extinguishing of the Candles of Worship 
*Giving of Our Tithes and Offerings 
*Time of Fellowship and Friendly Greeting 
 *All who are able please stand 
 

 
The flowers on the altar are given to the glory of 
God and in memory of Billy and Anna Truelove, 
and in honor of Peyton Gross, Ava, Elyse and 
McKenzie Baldwin and Venton Truelove. 
 
Sunday:  10:55 Worship Service  
Monday: 7:00 Cub Scouts 
Tuesday: 6:30 The Board of Christian 
  Education will meet in the 
  Library to discuss Halloween.  All 
  members are asked to be present. 
Wednesday: 7:00 Boy Scouts 
Next Sunday:  12:00 – There will be a  
 congregation meeting to approve the 
  hiring of Rev. Burmahl as our Senior 
  Pastor.  All members present are asked to 
  wear their masks the entire service and to 
            social distance.  

  
Memorials have been made to the Memorial 
Fund in memory of Neil MacDonald by:  Mary 
Sue Thomas, Melanie McLean, Gradyon 
Thomas, Connie Riddle, Ralph and Ann Kelly, 
Neil and Gail MacDonald, Sally Chapin, Shane 
and Jill Sebastian, James and Jane Cole, and 
Ruth Morris; in memory of Bill Rosser by:  
Sally Chapin; in memory of Mary Rosser by:  
Judith Mann; in memory of Charles Reynolds 
by:  Ruth Morris; in memory of Clay Wilson by 
Ruth Morris; to the Choir in memory of Neil 
MacDonald by: Earl Murphy. 
 
 
 
 

 
Operation Christmas Child items for the 
month of October are crayons, colored pencils, 
toothbrushes, notebooks, socks, t-shirts (L or 
XL), hair clips and bands and small toys. Please 
pick up a couple of items and place them in the 
box in the Narthex. 
 
There will be a bridal shower for Luke Thomas 
and Chloe Wood on October 18 from 2:00-3:30. 
They are registered at Amazon, Target, and Bed 
Bath and Beyond. 
 
We thank you for donating canned fruit to 
CUOC this month.  Your gift of several personal 
hygiene items helps a great deal.  The number of 
people that receive food and hygiene items is 
beginning to normalize.  Earlier you were told 
about increased numbers, but now the numbers 
are not so tremendous. 
 
Next Sunday, Missions Committee members will 
be outside the doors with the ushers to receive 
your One Great Hour of Sharing offering.  
This goes around the world to support people in 
emergencies, chronic poverty, and violence.  We 
help to provide clean water, some sanitation and 
adequate nutrition.  We’re helping the 
impoverished improve their health and to claim 
dignity at the same time.  What a great 
opportunity to help areas affected by disaster, 
violence, and poverty right here from our loving 
church. 

Acolytes: Lauren Godfrey, Abby Johnson 
Next Sunday: Griff Griffin, Ayden Griffin 
Deacon on Call: Chris Godfrey 

Welcome! We welcome all those who worship with us today. If you are a guest, we want to give you 
a special welcome.  Please fill out a Guest card, located at each end of the pews, and give to the 
Minister or place it in the offering plate. If you are looking for a church home, we would count it an 
honor to have you make it here. A staffed Nursery is available for small children through the doors 
at the front right side of the sanctuary. We have a Children’s Worship Time during the “Sermon” 
time. Children ages 3 yrs. old through 5th grade leave during the Offertory.  Children may be picked 
up from the Multi-Purpose Room following Worship. 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


